
FILED 1/10/2020 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 00163-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE C ENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLA! IASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

January 10, 2020 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist III, Division of Engineerin~ ~ /t~h 

Docket No. 20190194-WS - Application for original water and wastewater 
certificates and approval of initial rates, charges and standard service agreements 
in Lee County, by CPI Citrus Park Utility TRS, L.L.C. 

Please file the attached email to Bruce May, "deficiency response deadline extension," in the 
above mentioned docket file. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



Melinda Watts 

From: Melinda Watts 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, January 08, 2020 12:39 PM 
'bruce.may@hklaw.com' 

Cc: Jeff Doehling; Robert Graves 
Subject: RE: Application of CPI Citrus Park Utility TRS, LL.C. for Original Water and Wastewater 

Certificates-- Docket No. : 20190194-WS 

Mr. May, 

As you have requested, the deadline for responding to staff's November 21, 2019 lclter is extended lo 
·ruesday,January 14, 2020. 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

/Jllelinoa \t?r ttJ 
Florida Public Service Commission 
( 850) 413-6952 

-------------------~--------------------------
From: bruce.may@hklaw.com [mailto:bruce.may@hklaw .com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 12:28 PM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Subject: Application of CPI Citrus Park Utility TRS, L.L.C. for Original Water and Wastewater Certificates-- Docket No. : 
20190194-WS 

Good afternoon Ms. Watts. As I explained on our call earlier today, our client, CPI Citrus Park Utility TRS, L.L.C., 
continues to work diligently on gathering the information requested in your letter dated November 21, 2019. Our client 
should be in a position to provide a complete response to your letter not later than Tuesday, January 14, 2020. 
Therefore, I'm respectfully requesting that the time for responding to your letter be extended to that date. Thank you 
for your consideration, and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Bruce 

D. Bruce May, Jr. I Holland & Knight 
Partner 

Holland & Knight LLP 

315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 600 I Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Phone 850.425.5607 I Fax 850.224.8832 

bruce.may@hklaw.comIwww.hklaw.com 

Add to address book I View professional biography 
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NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP C'H&K''), and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is 
addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and 
do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client 
unless it contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If 
you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to 
preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality. 
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